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Thank you for your liaison statement (Ref # 023.01) requesting a review by the ITU-T of the 

MPLS-TP data plane draft. 

The experts of Q.12/15 have reviewed draft-ietf-mpls-tp-data-plane-01 by correspondence.  The 

comments and proposed changes shown in the attached marked up draft were provided by a number 

of experts and do not necessarily represent a consensus view of all of the experts of Q.12. 

Considering the magnitude of these changes we request that we have another opportunity to review 

the resolution of these and any other comments, before this draft is forwarded for approval. 
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